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SUBJECT: Sunsetting Policy – Graduate Medical Education 
 
SUBMITTED BY: ACOFP Constitution & Bylaws/Policy & Organization Review Committee 

 
REFERRED TO: 2021 American College of Osteopathic Family Physicians (ACOFP) Congress of 

Delegates (submitted in 2020) 
 

 
RESOLUTION NO. 5  
 
RESOLVED, that Congress of Delegates of the American College of Osteopathic Family Physicians 

(ACOFP) approves the reaffirmation of the ACOFP Position Statement on Graduate Medical 
Education as recommended and submitted by the ACOFP Constitution & Bylaws/Policy & 
Organization Review Committee.  

 
 

The ACOFP Constitution and Bylaws Committee recommends the following policy be amended and 

reaffirmed.  

1. Graduate Medical Education       C/16, 11, 06  

The ACOFP recommends to the American Osteopathic Association (AOA) that it preserve 

elements of the osteopathic internship as an integral component within graduate medical 

education programs that have osteopathic recognition and preserve osteopathic 

distinctiveness. 

 

 
 

FINAL ACTION: APPROVED as of March 10, 2021 


